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COUNCIL 

 

LEGAL AND REGULATORY SUPPORT 25 FEBRUARY 2021 

 

EXTRACT OF MINUTE POLICY AND RESOURCES COMMITTEE HELD ON  

18 FEBRUARY 2021 

 

 

* 10. SCOTTISH CROWN ESTATE FUNDING PROPOSALS  
 

 
The Committee gave consideration to a report setting out proposals on the use of 
Scottish Crown Estate funding received within financial year 2020-21 and a prudent 
estimate of the distribution expected in the Summer of 2021. 
 
Decision 
 
The Policy and Resources Committee - 
 
1. Agreed to recommend to Council that they agree that Crown Estate funding as 

specified is allocated to the projects identified within paragraphs 4.2.2 to 4.2.16. 
 
2. Noted that a further report would be brought forward once the final amount to be 

distributed in 2021-22 is known, expected to be Summer 2021. 
 
(Reference:  Report by Executive Director with responsibility for Development and 
Economic Growth dated 16 February 2021, submitted) 
 


